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From: Kathleen Cormier | NG
Sent: March 6, 2024 625 PM

To: Office of the Legislative Counsel

Subject: Bill 407 - letter of support

I You don't often get email from || Learn why this is important

** EXTERNAL EMAIL / COURRIEL EXTERNE **
Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking on links / Faites preuve de prudence si vous
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Dear Law Amendments Committee Members and Premier Houston,
I am writing in support of Bill 407, the Antigonish Consolidation Act.

I believe that consolidation of the Town and County of Antigonish is the best thing for the residents of
Antigonish Town and County as per all of the information provided by Town and County Councils.

! am impressed with the integrity and hard work of the Mayor, Deputy Mayor, Warden Deputy Warden
and members of the councils that voted yes for consolidation. | completely trust that they are pursuing
consolidation in sincere interest of the residents of the town and county!

Kathleen Cormier
L
Antigonish, NS





